
Superintendent Report 9/8/23
Updates from around the district and the state.

1. Thursday, September 14th marks the 21st day of student attendance. Enrollment sits at
2,456 (PK-12), which is a decrease of 16 students from last year and a decrease of 99
over the last 10 years.

2. We received the certificate of occupancy from the ROE for our new Career and
Technical Education (CTE) Center on 8/30/23. Students have been busy moving
equipment and tools and setting up each space. I am coordinating with Mr. Mackey to
announce an Open House for the community later this month. Information forthcoming
soon.

3. I am working with Sharon Neumann and the Geneseo Education Foundation to submit
this year’s Sherrard Foundation Grant. This year’s request will go towards repurposing,
remodeling, and renovating the old (existing) CTE classrooms at Geneseo High School
prior to the 2024-25 school year.

4. You will see from committee reports that committees have been busy meeting, working
toward making steady progress on board goals.

5. Homecoming week is the week of September 25th. The homecoming parade will be
Friday, September 29th at 3:00. The football game will follow later that night with
recognition of new Hall of Fame inductees as well. The dance will be Saturday evening
at 8:00 at GHS.

6. The next IASB Blackhawk Division meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, October 25 in
Kewanee. Let Adam Fluck know if you want him to get you registered.

7. For those of you who are planning to attend the Joint Annual Conference in Chicago
(November 17-19), the conference schedule has been announced.

https://www.iasb.com/conference/planner/

